
 

 

 

Ticker: SOMS.BH

Somers Limited  

Director Resignation 
 
October 10, 2024 

For Immediate Release 

 

For Immediate Release - (Hamilton, Bermuda) Somers Limited, a financial services investment 

holding company, announces that David Morgan retired from the Somers Board of Directors 

with effect from September 30, 2024. Mr. Morgan has been on the Somers Board for 12 years 

and his contribution has been significant. We are pleased that he will continue to contribute to 

the group through his involvement with a number of Somers’ investee companies. 

 

 

 
Media Contact: 

Alasdair Younie         

Director, ICM Limited      

Tel:  441-542-9242       

Email:  ay@icm.bm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Somers Limited: 
 
Somers is a listed financial services investment holding company with shareholders’ funds of 

approximately £299 million as at March 31, 2024. Somers’ shares are publicly traded and listed 

on the Mezzanine Market of the Bermuda Stock Exchange (Ticker: SOMS.BH). More details on 

the Company can be found at www.somers.limited.  
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